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Dear Megan

Thank you for the update regarding the Exhibited Animals Bill 2015.

I believe most of our concerns outlined in our original submission to the 2014 Bill
are still relevant and therefore Animal Liberation Qld would like the committee to
consider these comments. I have attached our original submission (note that the
sections referred to in the submission refer to the relevant sections of the 2014
Bill). 

In summary, we would like to see a much greater focus on animal welfare. It is
unclear how moving away from the Animal Care and Protection Act, and instead
including animal welfare in this Bill would offer any benefits to animal welfare at
all. 

Kind regards,
Chay Neal

Animal Liberation Qld
http://www.alq.org.au
Ph: 07 3255 9572

PO Box 463, Annerley QLD 4103

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
                               

 

 
 

    






